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Attention Health Care Providers: 

In the near future, the Screening Program for Breast Cancer report will be available on the provincial 
eHR Viewer and a result letter will no longer be sent to you by mail. Individuals will be able to access 
their report on their MySaskHealthRecord platform. A result letter will continue to be sent to the 
individual.  

SPBC has information on the SaskCancer Agency website for health care providers and individuals to 
understand their screening mammogram results. Please scan the QR code below to be directed to the 
SCA Screening site, or visit Understanding Your Mammogram Results (saskcancer.ca) 

ABNORMAL SCREENING MAMMOGRAM RESULTS 
If you have signed a Medical Directive for Navigation services from the SPBC, a Nurse Navigator will 
continue to coordinate the follow up as recommended on the report issued by the Radiologist who read 
the SPBC mammogram. 

If you have not signed a Medical Directive, and you are the individual’s health care provider, you are 
responsible for all follow up recommendations. 

For inquiries about Medical Directives, please contact the nurse navigator in Saskatoon at 639-635-3101, 
or in Regina at 639-625-2102.  

 
Please note that in all cases: 

• The diagnostic center will send all results to the health care provider. 
• Women are instructed to follow up with their health care provider to discuss 

test results. 
• Health care providers are responsible for arranging biopsies and any further 

follow up studies including surgical referrals. 
 

We look forward to continuing working with you. Please contact the Screening Program with any 
questions or concerns at ED.Coordinator@saskcancer.ca. 

http://saskcancer.ca/screening-article/understanding-your-mammogram-results
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